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                 5/30/24 

 

Dear OLQH Parents and Guardians,  

 As the school year draws to a close, I want to take a moment to reflect on the  

incredible journey we’ve shared and to express my deepest gratitude for your unwavering 

support and involvement in our school community. 

 Thank you for your partnership. Your commitment to your child’s education,  

whether through homework help, attending school events, or participating in parent-

teacher conferences, has made a significant impact. We know that a strong home-school 

connection is vital for student success, and we are grateful for your continued  

engagement. 

 On behalf of the entire staff, I wish you a wonderful summer filled with fun and 

learning. We look forward to welcoming everyone back in the fall for another exciting year! 

I would also like to extend best wishes to our second grade students who are continuing 

on to St. Vincent de Paul. You will be missed.  

 

May our Lord bless you and your family with a wonderful and healthy summer,  

Ms. Shelley Bruley  

Ms. Shelley Bruley, Principal 
sbruley@assumptioncatholicschools.org 
715-422-0982 

 

Please pray for the  

following people: 

OLQH students and staff 

Dates to Remember 

 
ENJOY YOUR SUMMER! 

 

      

 

Week of July 22  - Look for our summer  
mailing with classroom placements and other 
beginning of the school year information. 

 

AUGUST 

26—OLQH Royal Round-up 

28—1st Day of School 

“And we know that in all things God works for the good of those who love him.” - Romans 8:28 
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2024-2025 

OLQH Staff Updates 

 We are sad to announce Mrs. Ksicinski’s departure from our school.  After 7 years of 

dedicated service, she has decided to pursue new opportunities outside of OLQH.  

Throughout her time here, Mrs. Ksicinski has been known for her bubbly spirit, joyful 

heart, and creative planner of staff Halloween costumes.  Mrs. Ksicinski’s impact  

extends far beyond the classroom, as she has been a mentor and friend to many. 

 

 We are excited to announce the addition of a 4 year old Kindergarten to our school.   

Mrs. Michelle Gachnang will serve as the lead teacher.   She comes with many years of 

experience working with young learners and is thrilled to be working for Assumption 

Catholic Schools! 

 

 We are pleased to welcome Mrs. Christine Lauzon to our staff.  She will be  

joining the OLQH family as our newest paraprofessional.  As a paraprofessional, Mrs. 

Lauzon will play a crucial role in assisting teachers, providing individualized support to 

students, and fostering a positive and inclusive atmosphere within our school.  

OLQH Field Day 
BEST DAY EVER!!! - A big thank you to Mrs. Eckelberg, Mrs. Matticks, and 

our parent volunteers for your work in running a successful field day.  The 

weather was perfect, the games were fun, and the students got wet! 
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2nd grade and kindergarten 

2nd grade 

Kindergarten 

Vince is a Math Master and Finn knows his phone number 

Garrett read 800,000 words, Finley read 700,000 words,  
Leighton read 400,000 words, and Camille read 300,000 words 

Olivia, Boden, and James joined the 100’s club, AJ and Audrey know their address 
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Great Expectations 
 

It’s time to say, “Good-bye.” 
Our year has come to an end. 

We’ve made cherished memories 
And many more new friends 

 
We’ve watched your children learn and grow 

And change from day to day. 
We hope that all the things we’ve done 

have helped in some small way. 
 

So it’s with happy memories 
We send them out the door, 

With great hope and expectations 
For what next year holds in store. 

 
Love, 

   OLQH Staff 


